
Chairman Andrew Fay learned the true 
meaning of #ThankALineman, re-
cently training with local line workers.  
Adhering to all safety measures, even 
donning steel-toed boots, Chairman 
Fay climbed poles, helped rescue an 
“injured” lineman, and learned what it 
takes to “live the line life!”  Going for-
ward, Lineworker Appreciation Day will 
have a new, very real meaning. 

“I’ve always appreciated and admired 
our lineworkers for their dedication to 
a dangerous, and very important, job. 
Now, I have a deeper appreciation. 
Their safety-first mentality and commit-
ment to their fellow lineworkers is to be 
admired and emulated,” Chairman Fay 
said following his training experience. 
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